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TOWN OF RIMBEY, ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 
 
PREAMBLE: 
 
The Library is growing and needs more room in order to properly 
serve the public.  After looking at this issue, the Town has proposed 
selling the existing Municipal Building to the Library Board for $1.00 
and moving Town administrative staff to premises in the Provincial 
Building.  Apart from one-time capital costs to improve the Provincial 
Building, this solution will not result in increased operating expenses 
to the Town.  This solution will benefit the citizens by allowing the 
Library to expand in place. 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Under these circumstances, do you agree that the Library should 
expand into the existing Municipal Building resulting in the Town 
Office relocating to the Provincial Building? 

 
 

      264   

      YES 
 
 
 

      361   

      NO 
 

Kathy Blakely 
Returning Officer 


